
Life and Work – January 16, 2022 
 
We gratefully accept the following donation to the Bethany Pike Memorial Camp Fund:  
*In loving memory of Bethany Danielle Pike. Remembering Bethany’s birthday on 
January 8 love Dot and Dave Hapgood. 
 
We gratefully accept the following donations to the General Fund:  
*In loving memory of Jim Beckett from Linda Fry. 
*In loving memory of Jim Beckett from Anne, Cory, and Ken Abbott.  
*In loving memory of Jim Beckett from Roger and Tracy Brennan, and family. 
*In loving memory of Jim Beckett from Robert White.  
*in loving memory of Jim Beckett from Joyce Gould.  
 
The family of Ruby Hiscock would like to thank St. James members and others for 
their many kind expressions of sympathy.  We are truly appreciative.  
Mom loved her friends at St. James, and we, the family, are grateful to you all for 
showing your appreciation of mom to her, while she was still with us.  
May 2022 be good to you.  
 
2022 "My Offering" envelopes are available for pick up at the office.  
Please get in touch with Tracy at the office 722-1881 to make arrangements to have 
these picked up.   


